
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Y11 Leaving Date and Leavers Day Celebration 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Thank you for all your support during this examination season. I am writing to let you know about the 
arrangements for when Y11 students finish school.  

Please see the table below for details of when students have their last day in school.  

Most students will finish after their science exam on Monday 16th June, however, students that study 
Spanish, Design and Technology, and Further Maths are expected to attend school for their warm-up 
sessions, as well as the examination.  

If your child cannot get home after an exam or a warm-up, please inform cwild@medenschool.co.uk 
and we will arrange for them to stay in school.  

 

If your child DOES NOT study Spanish, Design & Technology or Further Maths 

They are permitted to leave after their final exam which is Science on Monday 16th June 

 

If your child studies SPANISH but NOT Design & Technology or Further Maths 
 

Warm up sessions Exam date and time Last day in school 

Monday 16th June  
11:25am-1:05pm 
(can leave afterwards) 

Tuesday 17th June 9AM Tuesday 17th June  
They can leave straight after 
the Spanish exam 

 
If your child studies Design & Technology but NOT Further Maths 
 

Warm up sessions Exam date and time Last day in school 

Mr Scarsbrook’s class 
Monday 16th June  
11:25-am-1:05pm 
 

Mr Ringer’s class  
Monday 16th June  
1:45pm-3:25pm  
 

Mr Bailey’s class  
Tuesday 17th June  
9:25am-11:25am  
 

Students can leave after  
warm-ups 

Wednesday 18th June 
9am 

Wednesday 18th June  
They can leave straight after 
the DT exam 
If they do Further Maths then 
they must attend warm-
ups/exams as below 
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If your child studies Further Maths 
 

Warm up sessions Exam date and time Last day in school 

Wednesday 18th June 
10:35am-12:15pm 

Wednesday 18th June 
1pm 

Wednesday 18th June 
They can leave straight after 
the exam 

 

After the date stated above, students do not need to attend school, however, they are invited back to 
enjoy a leavers day celebration led by Mr Hyatt, where they will be able to attend school in non-uniform, 
share memories, sign shirts, enjoy some food and drink, and say farewell to their friends and Meden 
staff. 
 
Leavers day – Friday 20th June – 9:30am-11:25am 
 
Please be reminded that students need to wear full school uniform for their examinations and are not 
to wear leavers hoodies or start signing shirts until leavers day and until their last official day stated in 
the table above, they must be in school full time.  
 
Laptops /Library books 
Please ensure that you return any laptop/chrome book that you have been loaned by school. You can 
give this to your tutor. Also, if you have any library books please speak to Mrs Kennedy, even if you can 
no longer find a specific book. These need to be returned before you officially leave school. 
 
Uniform Donations 
If you have uniform or equipment that you no longer need, school is always grateful for donations than 
can help other students. Unwanted uniform can be left in reception as they leave or handed in 
afterwards or donated to the Warsop Uniform Support Service at the Lifespring Church in Warsop. 
 
Thanks again for all your help and support in getting our students through this very challenging time, 
they have been truly amazing and a credit to themselves, you and the school.  
 
Kind regards 

 

Miss C Wild 
Associate School Leader  

 


